
FICCI comments on cabinet approval of policy for preference in public 
procurement 

New Delhi, 24 May 2017: FICCI welcomed the approval of policy for preference in public 
procurement by the cabinet today. Dr. A Didar Singh, Secretary General, FICCI said "this was the 
long-standing demand of Indian industry and is essential to promote domestic manufacturing 
growth. This is a legitimate tool under our multilateral commitments and with number of major 
government initiatives this can be leveraged to promote value addition, create employment 
and give a much needed boost to the manufacturing". 
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